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Note to diplomatic allies 

on the issue of the Late Queen Mother National Commemoration 

Ministers/Secretaries of foreign affairs authorities, 

30th of May is one of the most important commemorations of Rabbistan — the Late Queen Mother 
National Commemoration. As you may all know, Her Majesty the Late Queen Mother just passed away in 
January, and Rabian people are immersed in grieved mood.  

Late Queen Mother is not only a great former Queen, a great Queen Mother, but also a great mother and 
grandmother. She is widely welcomed by the Rabian people and friends over the world. As a ceremonial 
figure in the nation’s politics, she played an excellent role, uniting people together, regardless of 
difference between parties and ethnic groups. She is also the woman comforting people after the Late 
King’s decease in 2008. Her decease is a great loss for our Kingdom. 

30 May is her birthday, and we are seeking greetings and messages from our great allies. Rabian people 
will be grateful for your messages and respects to the Late Queen Mother. 

Regards from your firmest ally, 

 
Rt Hon Prime Minister Sir Tony Humphries MP 
23 May 2018 in Mapleriver 
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